
EMPLOYMENT OPENING 

NOBLE COUNTY PUBLIC DEFENDER AGENCY 

DEPUTY PUBLIC DEFENDER 

  The Noble County Public Defender Agency is presently searching for an attorney 

who is interested in becoming a Deputy Public Defender and is licensed in Indiana.  The position 

is part time.  The Agency is looking for an attorney with prior experience in handling Felony, 

Misdemeanor, Juvenile and CHINS/TPR cases.  Previous trial experience is necessary.  The 

attorney will be carrying a caseload in compliance with the State Public Defender Commission’s 

guidelines.  The position is salaried and includes benefits.  Please send a cover letter and resume 

to: 

    Noble County Public Defender Agency 

    Attention:  James J. Abbs 

    109 N. York St. Ste. 2800 

    Albion, IN  46701 

 

Or, send it by e-mail to:    james.abbs@nobleco.gov 

 

 

  The position is tentatively scheduled to begin December 1, 2024 and will remain 

open until filled.   


